
 

 

 

  

  

  

 

Familiar Face Returns to Fritch Medical Clinic 

 

Fritch, TX January 14, 2019  

 

 Golden Plains Community hospital is ecstatic to announce that Scott Gordon, Physician Assistant 

will be returning to Fritch Medical Clinic starting February 4, 2019. Mr. Gordon worked at the Fritch 

Medical Clinic (FMC) for 14 years and will be returning to FMC after 9 years on February 4th.  

                In an interview with Mr. Gordon he stated “I have missed the people of Fritch since I left the 
clinic and have wanted to return.  I now have the opportunity to come back to a place that I am very 
comfortable.  I hope that I can take care of the people of Fritch and surrounding areas for a long 
time.”  Mr. Gordon brings several years of experience back to the Fritch Medical Clinic. Mr. Gordon has 
been a Physician Assistant since 1996. “I graduated from the Army's PA school twenty-six years ago. I 
spent a fun filled year in Afghanistan doing trauma medicine and helping the Afghan people with their 
animals and teaching Afghan doctors how to do family practice medicine.  Most of my experience has 
been at the Fritch Medical Clinic, I spent fourteen years here doing family practice medicine and I can't 
wait to get back and start again.” Stated Mr. Gordon.  
 
                Golden Plains Community Hospital believes in “Quality Care- Where You Live” and is happy to 
have a Fritch resident serving as provider at our local clinic.  Mr. Gordon believes and shared, “I know 
the area, the people, the politics, what's happening at the schools and the local businesses.  You can't 
get hometown care from a person who is traveling in from Amarillo.  I live here so I care what's going on 
in Fritch.” 
 
                Please help Golden Plains Community Hospital welcome Scott Gordon, PA, back to Fritch 
Medical Clinic starting February 4, 2019! 
 


